
Wessex WFA Meeting of 7th November 2020 

Precautions relating to COVID-19 
 

• Numbers attending will be limited to 30 persons 

• There will be no refreshments, attendees should bring their own 
refreshments 

• Seating will be provided 

• Social distancing is to be maintained and face coverings must be worn. 

• Attendees to avoid gathering in groups of more than 6 people. 

• There will be no raffle.  

• We shall not be accepting any donations for raffle or the annual book 
sale until further notice.  

• Because of the conditions of hire of Pimperne Village Hall we will 
allocate places on a first come first come first served basis.  

• Applications for a place must be emailed to 
                             judy@eastcote.go-plus.net  
to go on a list of attendees (needed for contact tracing) and you will 
receive confirmation of your place via email.  

• If you have not had a confirmed place allocated please do not turn up at 
the venue.   

• We will sanitise the public places and contact points before you arrive 
and after you have left.  

• There will be a sanitiser point on entry.   

• Only one person at a time to use the toilets.  

• Please do not enter the kitchen.  As stated above you need to bring your 
own refreshments to include flasks mugs and cold drinks.  

• You are required to take any litter home with you.   

• The meeting will start at the usual time of 14:30 with the hall being open 
from 14:00. 
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